
The Reverend Jim Anthis 
5834 Buffalo Avenue 
Van Nuys, California 91401 

Dear Jim: 

Aprf 1 27, 1970 

Received your letter of April 13 and was glad to hear 
of your work with the House Church. 

You asked about current materials in worship. I have 
been very much impressed with the materials I have received 
from the Vintage Press under the general title, Kaleidoscope. 
They are working very experimentally with multi-media worShlp. 
I think you might find It fnterestlng. 

It's good to hear from you. 
Cobb and others we know mutually 
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My highest regards to John 
in Southern California. 

Very cordially yours, 

Thomas C. Oden 
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